
CONTACT DETAILS

Name:

Caregiving Agency (if
applicable)

Address:

Best contact
number(s):

Email:

Jennifer Kinsella MemorialJennifer Kinsella Memorial
Fund ApplicationFund Application

To be eligible for this funding you need to be a member of Caring Families Aotearoa, currently 
caregiving, be actively supporting caregivers in the community and not previously received 
funding. All applications are due by Sunday 23rd June 2024 and will be reviewed by a panel. 

Successful applicants will be advised by Monday 1st July.

Have you attended a Caring Families Aotearoa
conference before?

Number of years as a caregiver?

Why would you like to attend our conference?



How will you share the learnings from conference with other caregivers?

What contribution would you like Caring Families Aotearoa to pay? (eg.
flights, accommodation, registration).

Are you receiving any other funding to attend?

Please email your completed application to events@caringfamilies.org.nz. Applications are 
due by Sunday 23rd June 2024.

For all enquiries, please email events@caringfamilies.org.nz or call our Marketing and 
Communications Manager, Samantha, on 0800 693 323.
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